
G'Day 
 
I am disgusted by the treatment of a private Australian Company by the Australian 
Government. 
 
The usual way of controlling a company is to own it. Why not buy it from the shareholders 
that were ripped off by the Australian Government when it was sold as an independant 
company. 
 
The insider imformation to sell their futher stake was very suspect. 
 
Give a fair go to the "voters" that own Telstra. The government should not have sold it, if 
they still wanted complete control of it. 
 
Do I need to sell my WOW and WES shares before they are attacked by the Government??? 
 
Yours. 
 
Mike ELLIOTT 


